
From: Will Mahoney-Watson <will@humannatureart.com> 

Date: April 2, 2015 at 4:55:39 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: SB 824 

We need to reduce the carcinogenic fumes from diesel engines in Oregon. In addition to updating our 
regulatory laws, we also need to fund the replacement of old school buses, which are slowly poisoning 
our children with their antiquated diesel engines.  
  
Thanks for your attention.  
  
William Mahoney-Watson 
15127 Quarry Rd 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 

 

mailto:will@humannatureart.com
mailto:Beth.Reiley@state.or.us

